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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
1. When are you next going through an audit of the national fraud initiative? 
OUR RESPONSE: The Trust undertakes cyclical reviews of National Fraud Initiatives (NFI) matches every two years as matches are published. This is undertaken by the Trust’s Counter Fraud Specialist and finance team. Please see the following website for more information - https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-fraud-initiative-reports#:~:text=The%20NFI%20is%20a%20data,fraudulent%20claims%2C%20errors%20and%20overpayments. 


2. What current procedures do you have in place such as confirmation of payee against fraud?

OUR RESPONSE: We are withholding this information under Section 33(1) Audit Functions of the Freedom of Information Act. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information.
3. What is your current confirmation of payee software incumbent product & the renewal date of the contract.
OUR RESPONSE: We are withholding this information under Section 33(1) Audit Functions of the Freedom of Information Act. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information.
 




